Dear National Night Out Hosts,

Thank you for registering for National Night Out 2019! We are really looking forward to visiting your block on August 6th between 6:00-8:00pm and will be bringing you a host gift as well as giveaways for the kids.

If you'd like a visit from McGruff, the crime-fighting dog and/or the Fire Department, please let me know. Unfortunately neither is able to visit all the blocks, so priority is given to those blocks who indicate they'd like a visit at the earliest date.

I'm including your <u>Host Confirmation Packet</u> here, which is comprised of EIGHT documents. If you'd also like to receive this via snail mail, please let me know. The packet includes:

- Host Confirmation letter
- Sample invitation
- Petition to block the street (50% of households must give their OK to close the street
 & you must return this to by July 28th)
- Sample program ideas
- Icebreaker
- Neighborhood Watch sample map/roster
- Neighborhood Watch meeting sample flyer
- Neighborhood satisfaction survey

Please make plans to join us!

In addition, we will also be holding a **National Night Out Photo Contest** this year. Prizes include gift certificates from local businesses. Details will be announced in July.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. Start getting your neighbors excited & have fun planning your National Night Out block party!

Sincerely,
Sergeant Dave Belman
National Night Out Coordinator
(510) 528-5781
dbelman@albanyca.org